
Feb 2016
Greetings from the Thor Lodge #9.

The Lodge just celebrated its 115 year Birthday.
 

Our most attended event started in January.                  
145 Vikings attended our steak, pork chop, fish and shrimp fry.
As the weather warms up, our attendance will grow to 200 plus.

Congratulations to the Thor Lodge new officers for 2016.
Chief Dave Michalek Membership Courtney Cook
Vice Chief  Benjamin Duke Outer Guard Chris Hayes
Treasurer Alan Griffin Inner Guard Marc Machalek
Recording SecretaryJames M. Bowser Trustees:
Herald Larry Gillam Ron Poneleit
Asst. Herald John Reamy Larry Gillam
Chaplan Howard Findahl Ken Helmers
Financial Secretary Ken Reamy

Bingo on Wednesdays is still going strong.  Stop by and play.

Our club room is decorated for every holiday.  
Thanks to those volunteers who help.

Lodge Meetings are at 6:30 PM the First Thursday of each month.

Respectfully,
James M. Bowser

 

Thor Lodge No. 9 
Independent Order of Vikings 

1450 41st Street 
Moline, Illinois 61265-2544 

309-764-3753 


